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February 20- No School


February 23- Food Pantry


March 2- Multicultural Night


March 6- ACCESS Testing Begins


March 20-24- SPRING BREAK/ No School





Upcoming Events





Continue to work with your child at home by reading with them, practice saying and writing their sight words, and have them do their homework every night. If it is possible practice speaking with them in English.





Multicultural Night March 2





5:30-7:30


Bring food that represents your native country


Wear traditional clothing from your native country


Celebrate your culture with the whole school!!
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Things to know


We have been learning about a lot of new things this year. The students have learned how to read, write, speak, and listen in English and now it is time to put that knowledge to the test. The students will be taking a WIDA ACCESS test that will test their language acquisition.  


Ways to prepare your student:


During this time it is very important that your student is present at school every day. 


The testing window will be from March 6- April 7. 


Please make sure your child gets lots of sleep.


Eat a good breakfast!
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